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TO BE PRINTED ON LOCAL TRUST HEADED PAPER
PATIENT 16-18 YEARS THANK YOU LETTER

Study Title 

Eculizumab in Shiga-Toxin producing E. Coli Haemolytic Uraemic Syndrome (ECUSTEC): A Randomised, Double-Blind, Placebo-Controlled Trial

Dear <Name as required>,
We hope that you are feeling better after your illness.  

Thank you so very much for taking part in the ECUSTEC trial. 
We hope that this will help other children and young people receive better treatment in the future.
Your feedback during this trial is very important to us, as we wish to improve the experience for future participants. Please consider completing the Trial Feedback Questionnaire that your study team will give you.
We will keep you informed about the progress of the trial, although the final results will not be available for some years .
We appreciate that this must have been a difficult decision for you,  particularly at such a very stressful time and so may we thank you again for agreeing to take part in the trial. 
Yours Sincerely, 
Dr Sally Johnson

ECUSTEC Chief Investigator

Telephone 0191 282 4917

For any queries about the trial or for further information please contact:

The ECUSTEC trial co-ordinating centre is located at the Birmingham Clinical Trials Unit, College of Medical & Dental Sciences, Institute of Applied Health Research, University of Birmingham, Edgbaston, Birmingham B15 2TT. Tel 0121 415 9132, Fax: 0121 415 9135, Web address: www.birmingham.ac.uk/ECUSTEC
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